
 

7752 Montgomery Road, Cincinnati, Ohio 45236 

 

Summer   2021 

 

Hartz Sealcoating will be on site starting Monday June 14
th
 to sealcoat the remaining asphalt in 

CYA, CYB, the pool parking lot and the main drive. Work will begin in CYB on Monday. 

CYA, the pool parking area and the incoming side of the roadway will be seal coated on 

Wednesday. The outgoing side of the driveway will be seal coated on Friday. 

 

Areas must be vacated by 8:00 am on the day the work is scheduled to be completed and those 

areas will be totally inaccessible until they re-open the following day at 5:00 pm. 

 

As you well know, parking is at a premium so all must be patient and fully cooperative. Guests 

must park off-site during this project and those in violation will be towed without further 

warning. 

 

This is a temporary inconvenience but well worth the extra effort. 

 

The pool is open and ready for use. The new pool pump house and landscape changes are a 

beautiful addition to this COA amenity. Please follow the pool rules closely to assure that all 

have a safe and fun pool experience. 

 

Note: the pool will be closed each Monday until 12:00 noon for weekly pool maintenance. 

 

Contact Premier Property Management at 513-843-0310 if you have questions or concerns. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Your Board of Managers 


